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ANTI-BULLYING PERFORMANCE  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have arranged for your child to watch an Anti-Bullying performance on Friday 3rd 
November 2023. The play will be shown to children in Year 2 – Year 6.  
 
The play ‘The Noise Keeper’ by Altru Drama CIC looks into:  
 

• The importance of speaking out if you are being bullied 

• Consequences of bullying 

• The reasons why people bully 

• Forms that bullying can take, including the use of new technology like the 
internet and text messaging 

• How to seek help if you are being bullied 

• The importance of valuing each other’s differences 
 
To help towards the cost of this valuable experience we are asking for a parental 
contribution of £1.00 per child. Please can you pay your contribution via Parent Pay. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Charlotte Chappell 
Assistant Head 
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